AGENDA ITEM FOR ADMINISTRATIVE MEETING (
(

FROM (DEPT/ DIVISION): Sheriff’s Office

PROGRAM: Emergency Management

SUBIJECT: AlertSense 3 month short term extension

) Discussion only
)

x ) Action

Background: Umatilla County has started (and
continues) to on-board with the OR-Alert Mass
Notification System as provided by Oregon
State. This process has been on an aggressive
timeline and due to some unforeseen issues, we
could see a delay in viable service. Our contract
with AlertSense ends June 30, 2022 and we have
asked for a quote to extend short-term (3
months) service to ensure no loss of capability
while we complete on-boarding with OR-Alert.
This 3 month short term extension will cost

$5,705.43

( XX ) ACTION REQUESTED:
Approval of 3 month short term extension
agreement and associated expense at a total price of
$5,705.43 providing Umatilla Co. service through
September 30,2022.

ATTACHMENTS:
Date: ( 5/12/2022)

Submitted By: (Thomas Roberts)
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Checkoffs:

( ) Exec. Asst.

( ) Dept. Head (copy)
( ) Human Resources (copy)
( ) Budget (copy)
( ) Fiscal

( ) Legal (copy)

( ) (Other - List: )

To be notified of Meeting: Thomas Roberts

Needed at Meeting: Thomas Roberts

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND ATTACHMENTS TO Executive Assistant
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Scheduled for meeting on:  May 24, 2022

Action taken:
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Follow-up:
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Thomas Roberts <thomas.roberts@umatillacounty.gov>

Umatilla County (Oregon) Service Contract Auto Renewal Cancellation

Katie Roberts <katie.roberts@konexus.com> Thu, May 12, 2022 at 3:54 PM
To: Thomas Roberts <thomas.roberts@umatillacounty.gov>

Hi Thomas,
Thank you for your email. We appreciate your kind words and certainly understand the decision based on the circumstances.

We would be able to offer you a 3 month short term extension at a total price of $5,705.43. This would take Umatilla through September 30,2022. Please
let me know if you need this in a formal Quote format or if this email estimate is sufficient for making your Commissioners request.

Kind regards,

Katie Roberts

Customer Success

Email: katie.roberts@konexus.com
Phone: 208-423-3758

Click here to book a meeting with me.

W konexus

Need technical support? Create a ticket by emailing support@konexus.com
Need help after-hours? Call +1-888-307-2013
Would you like to leave feedback for us?

Here is a 5 question survey that takes 1 minute to complete.
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